
Park Board Meeting  [February 3, 2014] 

 

MOTION ON NOTICE 
 
 
4. Appreciation for the Federal and Provincial Governments for contributing funds to 

the Killarney Seniors Centre  
 
MOVER: Commissioner De Genova 
SECONDER: Commissioner Coupar 

WHEREAS  

1. The Province of British Columbia has committed $1.3 million toward 
construction of a South East Vancouver seniors centre; 
 

2. The Government of Canada will contribute up to one-half of the total eligible 
costs, to a maximum of $2.5 million, towards a 10,000-square-foot seniors 
centre facility in South East Vancouver through the Building Canada Fund; 
 

3. The South East Seniors Centre, when completed, will serve 27,000 seniors in 
Vancouver’s East Vancouver neighbourhoods; 
 

4. The South East Seniors Centre could not be completed without the generous 
contribution of funds from the Federal and Provincial Government; 

THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED THAT: 

A. The Chair of the Park Board write a formal letter, on behalf of the Vancouver 
Park Board, to the Prime Minister and Vancouver South MP Wai Young, 
expressing thanks and appreciation for the Federal Government’s generous 
contribution to the South East Seniors Centre.  
 

B. The Chair of the Park Board write a formal letter, on behalf of the Vancouver 
Park Board, to the Premier and Vancouver Fraserview MLA Suzanne Anton, 
expressing thanks and appreciation for the Provincial Government’s generous 
contribution to the South East Seniors Centre. 

 


